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November 7, 2024

Dear Caledonia School Community,

We are grateful for everyone who engaged in this year’s school board election, demonstrating
your commitment to the future of Caledonia Community Schools. We’re pleased to welcome
Shawn Collins and Jessica Kohn, who were selected by our community to join the Board of
Education beginning in January 2025. They will be working with our returning members—John
Brandow, Brittany Barber Garcia, Katie Isic, Tim Morris, and Jennifer Nichols—to help guide our
district forward.

Caledonia Community Schools is thankful for the candidates who ran for the Board and for their
desire to serve our students and school community. Strong community support builds
outstanding schools, and we invite you to remain engaged as we build on our legacy of
delivering an exceptional educational experience for all Caledonia students.

Sincerely,

CCS Administration



